
Caution: This email originated from outside EPA, please exercise additional caution when
deciding whether to open attachments or click on provided links.

From: Palmer, Todd E (24432)
To: r5hearingclerk
Subject: Re: Filed Expedited Settlement Agreement for Johns Disposal Service, Inc. and Johns Recycling, Inc.

(Whitewater, Wisconsin); Docket number CAA-05-2024-0012
Date: Thursday, December 28, 2023 3:28:31 PM

Confirmed. 
Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 28, 2023, at 10:01 AM, r5hearingclerk <r5hearingclerk@epa.gov> wrote:

﻿
Dear Dan Jongetjes,
 
The attached Expedited Settlement Agreement, docket number CAA-05-2024-0012,
was filed today with the Regional Hearing Clerk, U.S. EPA Region 5.  Also attached are a
cover letter and Certificate of Service.  Please confirm receipt of this email.
 
Thank you,
Juliane Grange
 
Juliane Grange
Regional Hearing Clerk
United States Environmental Protection Agency, Region 5
Planning and Administrative Staff
Enforcement and Compliance Assurance Division
Phone 312-886-9868
Email grange.juliane@epa.gov
 
<CAA-05-2024-0012_CoverLetter_Johns
DisposalServiceInc_JohnsRecyclingInc_WhitewaterWisconsin.pdf>
<CAA-05-2024-0012_ESA_Johns
DisposalServiceInc_JohnsRecyclingInc_WhitewaterWisconsin_5PGS.pdf>
<CAA-05-2024-0012_CertificateOfService_Johns
DisposalServiceInc_JohnsRecyclingInc_WhitewaterWisconsin.pdf>
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delete the original message and any copy of it from your computer system. If you have any
questions concerning this message, please contact the sender. 


